
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of future Bear Nation students! 

Bartram Trail High School will be hosting our annual “Welcome to Bear Nation!” 8th grade 
parent/student night for students ZONED to attend Bartram Trail during the 2021-2022 school 
year VIRTUALLY.   

The website is available NOW – CLICK HERE.  

At 6:30pm TONIGHT we will host a live Zoom Q & A session.  Be sure to save time to check out 
the videos on the website before joining us for the Zoom session at 6:30pm.  

Our BTHS 8th Grade Night website includes information on the following topics: 

ACADEMICS 

• What to Expect in 9th Grade Presentation  
• The Registration Process  
• How to Choose Electives 
• Bright Futures Details 

EXTRACURRICULAR ACTIVITES 

• Clubs 
• Athletics 

ELECTIVES 

• Descriptions of all electives offered for 9th grade 

WE ARE EXCITED TO HAVE YOUR SON/DAUGHTER BECOME A MEMBER OF BEAR NATION!   

We look forward to “seeing” you on Monday, February 22nd! 

 

https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/grade8/

